
From: Sonia Maceranka [mailto:SMaceranka@ppbi.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2009 7:35 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation: 
 
The proposed special assessment will unfairly penalize our community bank and place extreme 
pressure on our income.  Our bank did not participate in the risky practices that have led to the 
economic crisis.  This special assessment is will hinder our ability to continue to help in the 
recovery process.   
 
We urge the FDIC to explore alternatives for funding the DIF in lieu of the special assessment.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sonia Maceranka  CPA, CIA 
Pacific Premier Bank 
VP/ Director of Internal Audit 
1600 Sunflower Avenue 
Costa Mesa, CA 92626 
ph: 714-431-3510 
fax: 714-431-4078 
smaceranka@ppbi.com 
 


